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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH ANNOUNCES THE FINDINGS 

OF A NOENATAL REVIEW AT MAHATMA GANDHI 
HOSPITAL 

  
The Department of Health is inviting members of the media to the official release on 
the findings of a neonatal mortality review carried at the Mahatma Gandhi Memorial 
Hospital in Phoenix, Durban. 
  
 
The report is an outcome of the findings of an investigation conducted by a Task 
Team appointed by the Department on the neonatal mortality incidents recorded in 
the hospital in the period between January 2003 to July 2005. 
  
 
The media is invited as follows: 
  
Date:     Friday 30th June 2006 
Time:     11:00 am 
Venue:    Impala House Boardroom 

Nelson Mandela School of Medicine 
Umbilo 
  

Enquiries:   Mbali Thusi 072 447 0108 or Solly Mabotha 083 678 9860 
              
  

 


